
Hooksett Cemetery Commission 
July 19, 2006 

Head’s Cemetery 
 

Members Present:  Wallace Emerson, Chairman, Tina Paquette, Joanne Burwell 
 
The purpose of this meeting was for Wally to explain how a cemetery plot is chosen.  He went through the 
steps via his handouts on “Procedure for Purchasing Burial Space”. 
 
Wally explained to Joanne and Tina how his map markings match up with the actual cemetery plot.  
However, Martin’s Cemetery gets a number and color therefore the plot must be looked up on the 
computer printout or on the computer. 
 
The meeting lasted about an hour and was very informative. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tina M. Paquette 
Recording Secretary  


